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SCTS/CBE1/FR/Par/4-22                                                September 6, 2022  

 

                   CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 

Dear Parents 

This is to inform you that September 8, 2022  Thursday is declared as a holiday 

on the eve of Onam. 

“We wish you Happy Onam and we pray that your life be decorated like 

pookalam, sail in harmony like a boat and bring happiness and prosperity to 

your life .” 

  

 

Regards 

 

Dr.Gladis Diana Sivakumar 

Principal 
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